
                                                                                                             

Parents & Guardians of the 79th Street School Family, 

 

We are very interested in the perspective of our families as an important part of our annual 

planning. Our family/school relationship and partnership are central to our students’ success.  In 

order to gain your input for our annual planning, we are providing our families with a link to The 

Family Engagement Survey. The link is:  

Niagara Falls City School District: 79th Street Elementary 2020/21 Family Engagement 

Survey 

Passwords will be distributed electronically via teachers on the  Class Dojo app. 

 The survey will be open until Wednesday May 12th.   It is very easy to complete. Just click on 

the link and enter the password.     All survey responses are anonymous and participants are not 

identified.  Staff and students will be completing similar surveys which will allow us to have a 

comprehensive data base for planning purposes. 

 We have selected PLC Associates, Inc. to administer the surveys.   PLC Associates, Inc. has 

worked with hundreds of schools and is a certified provider of these instruments by the New 

York State Department of Education.  

We appreciate your assistance in completing this important survey. If there are questions or 

need for clarifications, please contact us at 278-7900. 

 Parents are such an integral part of what we do and we are grateful for our families taking the 

time to respond. We look forward to your input.  

Thank you!      
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